

106 East Sixth Street • Suite 200 • Austin, TX 78701 • (512) 472-0800 • www.parsons.com

July 22, 2011

Mr. Jonathan Harris Williamson County Purchasing Department 301 SE Inner Loop, Suite # 106 Georgetown, TX 78626

Re: Williamson County Emergency Services Operations Center

Additional Service Request No. 5 Above Ground Storage Tank TCEQ Project No. 446431

Dear Jonathan:

The Agreement dated December 4, 2010 between Williamson County Texas and Parsons allows for the consideration of Additional Services for work in excess of reasonably contemplated scope and significant changes in the scope of the project.

TCEQ is a line item in the budget under "Other Fees and Project Requirements". An above ground storage tank (AST) facility plan is required for the installation of permanent aboveground storage tanks at a facility that will have a total capacity of 500 gallons or more on either the recharge or transition zones of the Edwards Aquifer. In particular, ASTs that will store static hydrocarbons or hazardous substances are regulated.

Parsons is requesting Williamson County's approval of Additional Service No. 5 in the amount of Seven Thousand Eight hundred Dollars (\$7,800) for the performance of the surveying services.

Summary of Costs

Discipline	Fee
Above Ground Storage Tank TCEQ	\$6,500.00
TCEQ Fee	\$650.00
Parsons	\$650.00
Total	\$7,800.00

Any additional expenses are included in the fee amount.

The services are fully described in the following documents: "Above Ground Storage Tank Facility Plan" from TCEQ, and proposal from Baker-Aicklen

Current Fee Summary

ORIGINAL CONTRACT SUM:	\$1,200,000
Previous Additional Services Additions:	\$40,140
Previous Additional Services Deductions:	(\$0.00)
ADJUSTED CONTRACT SUM:	\$1,240,140
This Addition / Deduction:	\$7,800
ADJUSTED MAXIMUM CONTRACT SUM:	\$1,247,940

Accepted this 21th day of September , 2011. Parsons is authorized to commence performance of the Additional Services on 27 Sept , 2011.

APPROVED BY WILLIAMSON COUNTY

Signature:

Name:

Title:

Gary Wilson

Should there be any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Bill Spence at 512 501-3745.

Sincerely,

Alvaro Rizo-Patron Vice President

xc: John Sneed, Bill Spence, File